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Joshua Rubenstein Named 'Trusted Advisor of the Year' by
STEP Private Client

September 27, 2023

Partner Joshua Rubenstein was named "Trusted Advisor of the Year" during the STEP Private Client
Awards on September 21 in London. Josh, national chair of Katten's Private Wealth Department, was
praised by awards judges for his "deep and genuine commitment to, and affinity for, international
work."

Judges observed that, "Families rely on his combination of a calm demeanor with first-rate skills and
experience in international private client matters. He has earned the trust of clients, peers and others
and gives back to the profession by promoting understanding of the law and its application, upholding
high standards and teaching others."

Josh also was praised for his pro bono work serving nonprofit organizations.

Open globally to both STEP members and non-members, the STEP Private Client Awards recognize
quality and excellence in the private client industry.

"Winners of the 2023/24 STEP Private Client Awards are announced," STEP, September 21, 2023
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